
 
Book week 

On Thursday the 23rd of August all of Woodlupine 

participated in book week. For book week we dress up 

as a book character and we parade around the 

undercover area.  

Even the teachers participate in the parade but their 

theme was wizard of Oz. this year we changed it up a 

bit and did a dance for the whole school song gotta 

keep reading.  

For everyone that dressed up they had to bring a gold 

coin donation. This year we made $118.40. the money 

we raised this year goes towards the schools reading 

program to buy more books and prizes for the 100 

nights of reading. 

We thank all the students who participated in the book 

week this year and all the teachers who help set up the 

event.  
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